From: Diane Hannah <diane@momainstreet.org>
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 9:48 AM

To: jsanders@jacksonmo.org

Subject: SHPO application

Hello Janet,

| have attached a blank copy of the grant we are working on. In order for the city of Jackson to partner
with us on this grant as we talked about on the phone this morning, we will need #1, #3, #4, #5, and #6
filled out by the city as the applicant. If your answer to #6 is yes, please send a flyer or other examples of
the work.

Under question #20 on the last page, you will see a request for a resolution or application letter of
support. | believe that is what you were asking about this morning. We don’t need the letter of support
for the pre-application this week but will need it by the final application submission date of November
15. Upon completion of the application, we will also need a signature of responsible official from the city
to submit the application.

The project we intend to do (and we will send you a more complete description later) is a workshop in
Jackson on November 9, 2023. We will have speakers from CAMP, which is the speakers’ bureau of The
National Alliance of Preservation Commissions. Their topic will be why a CLG is important for your
community. As we develop the agenda for the workshop further, we may have a couple other
preservation consultants. We will keep you informed about that.

All Missouri communities will be invited to Jackson to attend this workshop. We typically have about
100 people in attendance. The city of Jackson will not be responsible for any of the workshop planning
or the grant application. MMSC will handle all of that and Uptown Jackson will be our co-host. The check
for the grant will be made out to the city and then the city can pass it on to MMSC for expenses. MMSC
will do all of the reporting and necessary follow-up for the grant.

Let me know if you have any questions and we will be in touch soon.

Thanks,

Diane Hannats

Special Projects Coordinator

Missouri Main Street Connection, Inc.

P. O. Box 1066, Branson, MO 65615

Direct 660-885-1875 | Office 417-334-3014
www.momainstreet.org

. Upcoming Training/Workshops for Missouri Main Street Connection:
f , Winter Quarterly Workshop: Lee’s Summit — November 4,2022

MAIN STREET
AMERICA

2022 Coordinating Program



